
Elms Winter Book Swap Bonanza
We have a long winter vacation to look forward to this year! This is a great

opportunity for students to curl up with a good book. As part of our efforts to be
environmentally conscious, the Elms Media Center is hosting a “book swap” of
gently used books during Media Classes in the final week before break. Students
may contribute 1-5 pre-loved books to our book swap inventory. Every student
will have the opportunity to choose at least one book to keep whether or not they

have donated any books.

December 4th to 15th -- Send in book donations with your student. Please clearly
mark books intended for the book swap. Students will bring donations to the IMC
during Media Class time.

December 18th-22nd -- Bonanza week! During Media Class students choose 1
or more books.

December 23th and beyond-- Enjoy reading your book over winter break!

Donated books can include:
- Picture books
- Mysteries
- Joke Books
- Chapter books
- Non-fiction titles
- Graphic Novels
- Books from popular series

Thank you for your support, and happy reading!

Mrs. Konopack, Media Teacher
Mrs. Villecco, Reading Specialist


